
 

 

 

 
TOWN OF NEW CASTLE 

SELECT BOARD  - PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

April 18, 2022, 7:00PM 

Town Hall, 49 Main Street, New Castle, NH 

 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with RSA 33:8-a the Select 

Board will hold a public hearing at 7:00pm on Monday, April 18, 2022 at 

Town Hall, 49 Main Street, New Castle, NH. The purpose of said hearing 

is to comply with the provisions of RSA 33:8-a to gather testimony, 

information and public input concerning the issuance of bonds or notes in 

an amount greater than $100,000, and further concerning application for 

a loan from Clean Water State Revolving Funds (CWSRF), for the 

purpose of electrical upgrades to the Town’s three sewer pump stations 

including replacement of the emergency diesel generators. 

 

Thomas Maher, Chair 

New Castle Select Board 
 


